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Welcome to the second edition of the Beckfoot Futures newsletter.  

This term’s newsletter features Medical Mavericks Academy and careers in health and medicine. 

 
Medical Mavericks Academy 
 
What is the Academy? 

The Academy is a platform where students, teachers and parents can access amazing resources that promote 

STEM subjects, showcase the huge range of careers in the NHS and provide meaningful careers guidance with 

virtual work experience that helps students make more informed careers choices. 

 

 

To watch the videos and access The Medical Mavericks Academy students need to create an account.  

Here are the instructions on how to do this: 

1. Click this link to go to the registration page   http://bit.ly/Beckfoot-student 

2. Create your own account. You need to use your school email address. 

3. When you have created your account you will automatically be taken to a page where you must click the 

enrol button 

You can then watch a short video on how to use The Academy and access all of your courses through your 

dashboard.  

You can access The Academy at home or at school any time over the next year. New content is being added 

each half term too, so there are plenty of reasons to come back! 

In the future when you want to sign in just head here: 

https://academy.medicalmavericks.co.uk/users/sign_in 
 
Parents can also create accounts and take part in activities using this link:   http://bit.ly/Beckfoot-parent 
 

 
 

http://bit.ly/Beckfoot-student
https://medicalmavericks-co-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1V4Eogg1QT4OneepKHfsR8k0GERhcuWCo2TPzKARzhH0-1799073809&key=YAMMID-74085537&link=https%3A%2F%2Facademy.medicalmavericks.co.uk%2Fusers%2Fsign_in
http://bit.ly/Beckfoot-parent


Careers Sector of the Term 
 
The health care sector is a large industry with a variety of roles based in hospitals or in the community. If 
you have an interest in promoting health and well being and an aptitude for science and technology, health 
and medicine could be for you. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 



How can the Beckfoot Futures Team support you? 

 

Exciting Plans 

 

Our team have been busy planning a programme of events ready for the next academic year. Keep a 

look out for year 10 interview practice and our amazing careers convention for all year groups. We will 

also be running small targeted events such as Aim Higher, Employability Skills for years 10 and 11 and 

the University and Apprenticeship fair in the Autumn term. This is all alongside the personal advice and 

guidance offered to students from our impartial careers advisor, Liz Palmer. 

 

Have you seen our website?  

 

We have a wealth of resources available to support your child including links to providers, employers 

and Universities; resources for parents and information about our futures programme. This is updated 

regularly (link). 

 

    
 

Twitter 

 

Follow us on twitter. We post regular updates such as job of the week, information about open evenings 

and updates on our latest activities. 

https://twitter.com/BeckfootFutures 

 

Get in Touch 

 

Please get in touch if we can support in any way, if you have any feedback from our futures newsletter 

or if you would like to feature in our future publications. 

 

Sarah Wilson – Careers Co-ordinator becsaw@beckfoot.org  

Holly Mclean – Futures Programme Leader bechlm@beckfoot.org 
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